
Fremont Township Minutes 
April 9, 2020 

 
The regular meeting for the Fremont Twp. Board of Trustees was held on April 9, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Fremont Township Hall.   
Board members present:  M. Blatt, A. Holbrook, J. Welke, and R. Curell.  Absent:  C. Sherwin. 
Guests:  Greg & Judy Eggert, Gail Prill, and Ken Bragg.    
 
MINUTES:    
Motion made by J. Welke, seconded by R. Curell to approve the March 12, 2020, regular meeting minutes as 
presented - motion carried. 
    
BILLS:   
Motion to pay the bills as presented made by J. Welke, seconded by R. Curell - motion carried.   
  
PUBLIC COMMENTS: None    
 
CLERK REPORT: 
Filings for the August 4, 2020 election are due by April 21, 2020.   
 
TREASURER REPORT:  None   
 
SUPERVISOR REPORT:  
Cemetery Report – no burials this month.  
Road Report – M. Blatt stated that he is still waiting on an estimate from the Road Commission for the 
ditching.  R. Curell stated that he was on O’Brien Road near Washburn Road and that section of road is very 
bad and he wondered if we included a mile on O’Brien Road if we would get a better discount for doing four 
connected miles instead of just the three miles on Washburn Road.  M. Blatt stated that C. Sherwin stated 
that he would have numbers for us next month and we could see what money we have to work with for 
roads.  M. Blatt stated that the road commission is supposed to be giving him roadside mowing verbiage 
sometime this week.  M. Blatt also stated that he has received several complaints about a property on Brown 
Road and he has been out to the property and the property owner is in compliance to the ordinance and 
special land use so there is nothing to be done.   
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
J. Welke stated that the emergency siren is not working right now but A. Holbrook has ordered the necessary 
part and the electrician will install it as soon as the part arrives.  A Resident stated that the Road Commission 
received a grant to remove some trees in the County and they just recently removed some trees in front of 
this Resident’s  house but the equipment messed up the water flow and now their yard is flooding.  The Road 
Commission crew were supposed to come back to finish the job but have not been back.  M. Blatt stated that 
he would contact the Road Commission.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 
All meetings are held the second Thursday of every month at the Fremont Township Hall located at 4850 
Mertz Road (M-24) at 7:00 p.m.  All public is welcome to attend.  
 
Amy Holbrook, Fremont Township Clerk.  


